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Dear Parents/Carers January 2024

Year 7 Science Trip to the National Space Centre - Leicester Tuesday 23rd April

As part of our celebrations to mark Physics Week and extend your child’s learning beyond the classroom,
we are organising a day visit to The National Space Centre on Tuesday 23rd April 2024. We shall travel by
coach, leaving school at 8:15am and returning at 4:00 pm approximately. Please note that this is an hour
after the end of school. Your child should wear full school uniform and should bring a packed lunch and
writing equipment.

There are only a limited number of places available for this trip. Only those pupils for whom we have
received payment and parent/carer permission by the deadline of Friday 16th February will be considered
for a place. If pupil numbers exceed the number of places available then a ballot will be held. Those
unsuccessful in the ballot will receive a full refund and be given priority in the next school visit available to
them.

The cost of this event will be £34. Payment of this amount is voluntary, but the reality is that unless
sufficient voluntary contributions are made to cover costs we will be forced to cancel the event for all
pupils. Please make payment, via WisePay, by Friday 16th February. 50% of the cost of the trip will
automatically be met by the school for pupils in receipt of free school meals. If you are experiencing
financial hardship and would like to apply for support for this visit please email Mrs Jackson at
mjackson@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk. If you are able and would like to, there is also the option to
purchase an additional space for a disadvantaged pupil.

If we do not receive payment by Friday 16th February, we will assume that you do not wish your child to
attend. All pupils not attending will attend lessons on that day.

Payment via wisepay will be considered as parental consent to participate on this trip.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us. We very much hope your child will find the event
rewarding.

Yours sincerely,

Miss P Blanchard

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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